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November-December 2011
Dear Pastors & Praying Friends,

We want to continue to thank all of you for your prayers and faithful support. God has
really blessed us with mission-minded supporting churches. We pray that God will
bless you and your ministry, because of your faithfulness to ours.

Over the past couple of months, we have had two of our Bible Institute graduates go
off-island to attend college. Both of these men were helping Chris run the youth, so |
have stepped back in to help out. Chris runs a taxi in Kosrae, and works from 7am to
past midnight five days a week. He is praying that God will open up the door for a
better job with less hours, so he can devote more time to the youth. We have seen
four teenagers accept Christ as Saviour in the last couple of months. Pray for these new
converts as they start our discipleship program and continue to grow in the Lord. We
are planning on taking the youth to camp next year; please pray as we begin raising
funds.

We have some praises to report as we have seen God answer some of our prayers.
Lazarus has really continued to grow in the Lord! It is exciting and amazing to see God
work in his life. He is planning on getting baptized on November 27%, because he turns
40 on the 28!, After one evening service, Lazarus told me that he is giving up all his old
habits and giving God his life. What a great change that God has done! Last letter, we
asked you to pray for his wife, and praise the Lord, Marcia has only missed one service
since then. Lazarus told Marcia that the Baptist Church is his church now, and he would
like her and the kids to come, but he would not force them into coming. We have had
his whole family in service one time, so please continue to pray for Lazarus and his
family.

Judson is a total different story. He has really gotten wrapped up in the world and with
the wrong kind of friends. He has stopped coming to church altogether. Pray for this
young man, as the devil has his hooks in his life.

On November 6™, we had our largest crowd of people just from Tafunsak at the new
work. Pastor Mike Spann from Trinity Baptist Church in Findlay, OH was preaching his
last revival service of the week, and a little over fifty people showed up that night.
Pastor Spann and a man from his church, Bro. Dave Fawcett, came for over a week, and
were a great blessing and encouragement to us all. It was amazing to see our kids
enjoy and eat up the “English-speaking” company as much as we did. By the end of the
stay, both men had nicknames given to them by our girls. Thanks so much for coming!

Until He Comes,
Daniel, Megan, Emily, & Lauren Fetter
danielfetter5@hotmail.com
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